
To whom it ay concern

I wish to tender my support to the bill introduced to the House by Senator John Madigan. I believe
that abortion asked on gender should not be supported with funding from Medicare as this is an
abhorrent devaluing of human beings. The very rare case of a confirmed 100% qualified genetic
disorder that profoundly affects one gender, should be the only time a gender based abortion is
considered or performed. 

Kind regards

Mrs Christina Rookes




